
 
September 29, 2020 

 

 

The Honorable Emanuel Cleaver II 

United States House of Representatives 

2335 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Rep. Cleaver: 

 

The American Farm Bureau Federation gives the Friend of Farm Bureau award to members of 

Congress who have supported Farm Bureau’s position on policy issues, as demonstrated by their 

voting records, and who were nominated by their respective state Farm Bureaus and approved by 

the AFBF Board of Directors. The voting records are based on issues selected by the AFBF 

Board.  

 

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as a Friend of Farm Bureau for the 116th 

Congress. A representative from your state Farm Bureau will be contacting your office to 

schedule the presentation of this award. Congratulations, and thank you for your support of 

America’s farmers and ranchers and food security for America’s consumers.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Paul Schlegel  

Vice President 

Public Affairs 


